
 
College of Mathematical and Physical Sciences  

Curriculum Committee 
April 5, 2005, 9:30 – 11:00 a.m. 

105A Brown Hall Hall 
 
 

Minutes 
 
 
Discussion regarding the establishment of an Undergraduate Research Number 
Guest: Linda Schoen, Assistant Executive Dean, Arts and Sciences 
699 is a potential number, and only 3 departments at the University currently use it: Dance, Classics, 
and Social Work.  Linda is talking with those departments.  When establishing the research number, 
departments will have the option of deciding if they want to establish it or not; making it variable credit 
hours; graded vs. S/U; repeatable; and how it can/will count on a major program. 
 
 
CAA’s proposed recommendations regarding the Engineering GEC proposal 
John Parson will draft a response to CAA subcommittee C. 
 
Other business 
Dave Andereck reminded everyone that Assessment plans are due April 15th.  Don’t forget the cover 
sheets that needs to be submitted with the original report. 
 


